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Dear Parents, 

ROCK BAND RECORDING 

 

On Friday 8th June, we will be recording the Rock Band.  This year we are planning to produce 

a DVD rather than a CD.  In order to do this, we will need to have permission from parents of 

all children involved to share the DVD with you for personal use only. 

 

Safety of pupils at Northwick Park is a priority.   Therefore, whilst we appreciate the children 

would like to share their performance with others, please be aware that publishing the 

performance on the internet is an infringement on personal privacy and will not be tolerated. 

 

Please return the slip below to allow your child to be included in this recording and agreeing 

not to publish any part of it on the internet. 

 

The recording will be done in school time and the children do not need to do anything 

differently on this day. We will provide McDonald’s lunch for the children as a thank you on 

the day for all their hard work during the year, so you will not need to provide lunch for them.  

If your child has any special dietary requirements, please let the office know. 

 

We look forward to sharing the finished DVD with you all. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss S. Goldsmith 

 

 

Rock Band Recording         Please complete and return to school 

 

 

Child’s Name: ....................................................................   Class: ....................................... 

 

I give permission for my child to be included in the Rock Band Performance disc.   

 

I confirm that the performance on the disc will not be published on the internet. 

         
 

 
Signed:  .............................................................. Parent/Guardian 
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